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To Whom It May Concern:

People For People requests forbearance from rate regulation pursuant to RCW 81.68.015.

People For People is a recipient of a grant issued by the Washington State Department of
Transportation to provide transportation service for Grant, Adams, and Lincoln counties.
One of the grant funded services is to provide transportation between Grant County with
stops at the Moses Lake Clinic, Columbia Basin Hospital in Ephrata, Quincy Valley
Hospital, and Wenatchee Valley Medical Center in Chelan County. The purpose of the

transportation is to provide special needs populations with access to vital healthcare
services not available in rural areas.

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 509-248-6726.
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302 West Lincoln, Yakima, WA 98902, (509) 248-6726
We are an Equal Opportunity Agency. Auxiliary Aide and Services are available to individuals with Disabilities.



